
May 15, 2015
VIA ELECTRONIC E-MAIL (records@utc.wa.gov)
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Consumers Using Credit Cards to Pay for Services, Docket A-150561 
Dear Mr. King:
Enclosed please find, for electronic filing in the above-referenced docket, Public Counsel’s Comments in response to the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments, dated April 17, 2015. 

 

Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch
Senior Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel 
(206) 389-2055
SJf:cjb
cc:  Christopher S. Hancock (e-mail only)

